

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

6th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Children In Need - Friday 13th November 2020

Holywell Primary School is taking part in Children In Need, and fundraising for this charity.



Children can wear spotty clothes for the day and donate £1 to show our support in making children's lives better now and for the future.

We would be grateful if a donation of £1 could be made using the online school payment system by Monday 16^{th} November 2020. If you have any queries, please speak to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

Thank you for your support

Yours faithfully

Miss Sammy

Miss Sang











